
 
 
 

 

 

First Nations University of Canada to Host the Annual Regina 
Elders’ Gathering  

 
 
February 13, 2020, Regina, SK.  - First Nations University of Canada (FNUniv), 
in collaboration with the National Centre for Collaboration in Indigenous 
Education (NCCIE), are pleased to announce its Annual Elders’ Gathering in 
Regina, SK.  This is the second year to host the Elders’ Gatherings in three of its 
campus locations.  
 
The theme is Indigenous Languages and the Intricacies of our Worldviews .  
Both resident and guest Elders and Knowledge Keepers from across the 
province will share their knowledge, stories, teachings, and practices. 
 
Launched during the University’s 40th Anniversary Celebrations, the Elders’ 
Conference, now renamed as Elders’ Gathering, began with our resident Elders, 
who work with students and staff on our three campuses (Regina, Saskatoon, 
and Prince Albert).   
 
The Regina Elders’ Gathering will take place February 19th and 20th on the 
Regina campus, 1 First Nations Way. The third and last gathering of the year, will 
be held on March 12th in Prince Albert at Prince Albert Inn.  
 
This event is free and open to the public and the media, however, attendees 
must be registered. Tickets are still available and you can register through 
Eventbrite, https://2020-elders-gathering-regina.eventbrite.ca/.  
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About First Nations University of Canada:  
 
The First Nations University of Canada is a First Nations owned, post-secondary 
institution that aspires to have transformative impact by bridging our ceremonies, 
knowledge keepers, languages, and traditions with the delivery of high-quality 
post-secondary education 



 
 
 

 

 


